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Marlow Lock 
 

07:30 to 12:00 on Wednesday 26 November 

2014 
 

Investigation of the hydraulic cylinders 

 
In order to minimise the length of the planned full closure in early 2015, our 

contractors need to carry out investigative works to the hydraulic cylinders on the 

lock gates.   To allow us to do this, between 07:30 and 12:00 Wednesday 26 

November 2014 boat passage will not be possible through the Marlow Lock. 

 

 

Note: This work will only take place if the red strong stream warning boards currently 

on display at Marlow have been removed.  If the red strong stream warning boards 

are still on display on Wednesday 26 November this work will be rescheduled and 

we will issue a further notice advising of the rescheduled date. 

 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this short period closure causes and thank you 

for your patience during this time.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Andrew Graham 
Harbourmaster  
21 November 2014  

River Thames – temporary lock closure 
 


